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STAT

Dear Johng

Thank you for your letter of lovember 21
bringing to my persooal attention the data
concerning the person you mention.

I have asked our Director of Personnel to
look into the possibilities of our wtilising
his services to good sdvantege and will be in
Turther touch with you after I have the results
of thie exploxetion.

Bincerely,

ar ey
BN

Allen W. Dulles
Director
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Handwritten Py Ss: Many“t}'xgpks for following up on this
- suggestion from A, W,D, STAT

v

Ly

[ ¥

Approved For Release 2003/05/05 : CIA-RDP80R01731R000300120014-5

B e . T




